
AIRMAIL 

Habana, Cuba, 
July 13, 1940. 

Personal and 
Confidential 

Dear Mr. Secretary: 

As of Interest to you, Z am enclosing herewith a copy 
of a confidential letter, dated July 12, 1940, which I hare 
addressed to Sumner Welles. 

With all good wishes, 

Cordially yours, 

GEORGE S. MESSERSMITH 

Enclosure. 

The Honorable 
Gordon Bill, 

Secretary of State, 
Department of State, 

Washington, D. 0. 

GSMrfm. 


